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Bulletin #10 of 2023. November 2, 2023

CHANGE TO PRODUCT BULLETIN
P/N 810-012 O-ring Is Now Brown

Products Affected: P/N 500-800 Surface Supplied MOD-1, 805-205 Side Block Sub-Assembly w/ 
Emergency Valve, 825-090 Surface Supplied MOD-1 Side Block Sub-Assembly Rebuild Kit, and 825-100 
Surface Supplied MOD-1 Overhaul Kit

The 810-012 O-ring used on the Steady Flow Control Stem has changed from black to brown to 
distinguish the difference between the O-rings used on the EGS Control Stem. While the Steady Flow 
Control Stem O-rings are slightly stiffer than those used on the EGS Control Stem, this color change was 
made to assist in identification.

Previous O-ring for the Steady Flow Control Stem, left, and current O-ring, right.

The part number will remain the same, and no change to associated procedures for maintaining the 
O-ring is necessary.
 
Kirby Morgan will install the P/N 810-012 O-ring on all future production of the Surface Supplied MOD-1.

The older P/N 810-012 stock can be used without issue.

No change in part numbers.
No change in price at this time.
There will be no exchanges offered.

Please contact your authorized KMDSI dealer or e-mail sales@kirbymorgan.com for more information.
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